
I am writing in support of SB 683.  Education about racism in our state and our country is long past due.  I am especially excited that 
the bill provides for education about the history of racism against Black people and also for training in anti-racism skills that can be 
used to deal with discrimination against other persons and groups.  To have our children learning this history and these skills 
through out their education, K-12, means they will leave with a solid grounding in these areas.


